
 

Town of Hoosick Planning Board Meeting Minutes 

December 16 2019 

 

Present: Chairman Ken Lorenz, Mike Bacon, Adria Diel, Sara Gorgas, Clark 

                 Brenensthul, and Attorney Stanton King 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 P.M. by Chairman Ken Lorenz with the 

Pledge of Allegiance. 

A motion was made by Mike Bacon to approve the November minutes, seconded 

by Adria Diel, all in favor, motion granted. 

Alan Finzer did not appear at the December meeting for the Subdivision. Ken 

Lorenz stated he talked to him and told him to appear when he completes his 

survey and to note the septic and wells on his map. 

Jeff Wysocki-Subdivision 

Jeff Wysocki appeared before the Planning Board for a Subdivision on his property 

on Rt.22 in the Town of Hoosick.  The total acreage is 386 acres and he would like 

to subdivide 1.53 acres off of Bovie Hill Road. There is a 30 ft. easement on the 

property and the entrance to the other side has 50 ft. of road frontage. There has 

been no prior subdivisions. The Planning Board reviewed the map of the property. 

This was his initial conference and he will be on the agenda in January. 

 

The Planning Board discussed the January and February 2020 meetings and stated 

that they will be moved by a week due to the holidays. The January 2020 meeting 

will be held January 27, 2020 at 7:30 P.M. and the February 2020 meeting will be 

held February 24, 2020 at 7:30 P.M. 

 

Karen Jennings                       Minutes approved by Planning Board on 1/27/2020 

Secretary 

 


